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March 8, 2022

Dear Parents,

On March 1, 2022, we started our third cycle of interventions for the 2021-2022 school year.  We are currently
supporting over 90 students within this model which includes targeted interventions for reading, writing, math,
behavior, and fine motor skills.  We continue to use the most current data to drive instruction.  Our intervention
specialists are working closely with the classroom teachers to assist our students in any way they can.  If you
feel that your child needs additional support, please reach out to your child’s teacher at any time.

Listed below is our intervention team:

Kathleen Marchiano kmarchiano@runnemedeschools.org Kindergarten Bingham & Downing

Joan Greenwood jgreenwood@runnemedeschools.org 1st - 3rd Grade Bingham & Downing

Mary Moore mmoore@runnemedeschools.org 1st - 3rd Grade Bingham

Jennifer Karaska jkaraska@runnemedeschools.org 1st - 3rd Grade Downing

Melissa Austin maustin@runnemedeschools.org ELL K-3 Bingham & Downing

Kristin Callahan kcallahan@runnemedeschools.org SEL K-3 Bingham & Downing

Annemarie Monico amonico@runnemedeschools.org Fine Motor K-3 Bingham & Downing

Report cards will be available through the parent portal on 3/8/22. Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,
Jade A. Yezzi
Principal
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